
 
 

Monday, October 16, 2023 
 
Dear Band Members, Parents, and Staff, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all in the best of spirits. As we take a moment to reflect on the incredible 
journey we've undertaken together this season of marching contests, I find it necessary to express my 
heartfelt gratitude and admiration for each and every one of you. 
 
I am incredibly proud of the tremendous growth and progress we have made since last year. It is no 
small feat to witness such a dedicated group of individuals come together to create something 
extraordinary. The countless hours of practice, the unwavering commitment, and the sheer 
determination we've witnessed have all played an instrumental role in our success. 
 
Let us take a moment to appreciate just how far we've come. Our achievements this season, in terms of 
our musicality, showmanship, and overall growth, are a testament to the dedication and effort put forth 
by each member of this band. The progress we've made is nothing short of incredible, and I have no 
doubt that we will continue to build on this success in the future. 
 
Remember, more important than the trophies or accolades is the journey.  The friendships formed, and 
the personal growth that takes place within our band. This year has given us a profound sense of unity 
and camaraderie that will last a lifetime. 
 
As we look ahead to the next challenge, let's not forget that our journey is ongoing. It's these 
challenges and setbacks that push us to grow, to learn, and to become better musicians and 
individuals. We must embrace every note, every practice, and every performance as an opportunity to 
refine our skills, build character, and bond as a band family. 
 
I have full confidence in our collective potential, and I believe that we can achieve even greater 
heights in the future. Let our disappointment fuel our determination, and let our achievements serve as 
a reminder that we are capable of greatness. 
 
I want to express my deepest appreciation to our parents and staff for their unwavering support and 
dedication. Your commitment to our band has been a driving force behind our success, and we are 
fortunate to have you by our side. 
 
In closing, let us approach the future with our heads held high, our hearts filled with passion, and a 
shared sense of purpose. Together, we are capable of extraordinary achievements, and the best is yet to 
come. Thank you for an incredible season, and I can't wait to see where our music takes us next. 
 
Yours in music and dedication, 
 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Weaver 
Director of Bands 
Southside High School 


